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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for
November/December 2011

From All your fellow Union Officers and Chairs, Happy & Healthy Thanksgiving 
Fri. Nov. 25th • A UUP negotiated Holiday, enjoy how ever you wish.
Tues. Dec. 6th • Membership Breakfast with UUP Chief Negotiator and UUP Statewide President, 8:30
am, SAC Ballroom A, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )
Wed. Dec. 7th • Academic Council meeting, 12:30, Wang Center Room 301, (RSVP to Corinne at 2-
6570 )
Tues. Dec. 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 2-6570)

UUP Student Scholarship for Fall Semester 2011

 The $750.00 scholarship will be available for the Fall 2011 semester for children of UUP
members.  
Also to clarify, eligible students applying for this scholarship must attend a State Operated SUNY
School, 
not a Community College and the student must have a 3.0 GPA or higher for the semester for which
they 
are applying. If you have any questions concerning the UUP Scholarship Program or any other benefit
program, 
please call the UUP Benefits Office at: 1-800-887-3863 for assistance.
http://www.uupinfo.org/benefits/Scholar_App_Fall_11.pdf

SPD and Phi Delta Kappa Presentation, December 5, 2011 at 6:00 pm

The School of Professional Development and Phi Delta Kappa at Stony Brook University present an
informative 
evening for Long Island educators “School District Contract Negotiations in An

Unfriendly Economy” 
How will the looming tax cap affect the upcoming contract negotiations? What does it mean for
unionized employees? 

http://www.uupsbu.org/
tel:1-800-887-3863
http://www.uupinfo.org/benefits/Scholar_App_Fall_11.pdf
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unionized employees? 
For contracted services? Gregory J. Guercio and John H. Gross, attorneys from leading law firms
specializing 
in education and public sector labor law, will explain it all. 
Monday, December 5, 2011 6:00 - 8:00 pm at the Wang Center, Stony Brook University 
Light refreshments and cash bar Seating is limited. Suggested $10 donation to the PDK Scholarship
Fund 
RSVP to marlene.brennan@stonybrook.edu Complete details at http://www.stonybrook.edu/
spd/pdk/upcoming_meeting.html 

Holiday Gifts for Children 
Help to Make a Child’s Holiday Brighter
Suffolk County Make-A-Wish Chapter is having a Holiday party December 18th at 
Villa Lombardi’s in Holbrook with approximately 500 Wish Kids and their families attending. 
Gifts are being accepted to give to Wish kids and their siblings at this event.
Donations of a new toy, $15 to $20 in value, would be greatly appreciated.  
Gift certificates from larger stores such as Wal-Mart, Target and Toys R Us are being accepted for
some of the older children. 
All gifts should be wrapped in generic holiday paper as our Wish families come from all different
backgrounds. 
The following items are not suggested: clothing, stuffed animals, videos, CD's or DVD's. 
You can also sponsor a family by providing gifts for all of the children in the family. 
Please contact Joan Logan, a UUP Community Services Committee member and a 
Make-A-Wish volunteer, directly at jmlogan@optonline.net and she will make arrangements to collect
the gifts.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
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